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Road works at Webb Dock            
SATURDAY 15 OCTOBER & SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 2016                   
 

 

BMD Constructions will be conducting road maintenance works on a section of Webb Dock Drive (formerly 
Williamstown Rd) on the Port side of the noise wall. 
 
Following the formation of a few minor pot holes in an area between the Todd Rd gate and Empress Rd, a 
layer of asphalt was removed on Sunday 25 September, and in follow-up to these emergency works, 
asphalting completion works are now required to pave the road surface. 
  
The asphalting will occur on Saturday 15 October from 1pm to 5pm and on Sunday 16 October from 10am 
to 5pm. We ask that you observe warning signs if you travel in this area 
  
The contractor has indicated that as these works are occurring behind the noise wall, they anticipate low to 
medium noise levels, although they may be noticeable to some neighbouring homes. 
 
Live noise monitoring will take place during the works period and the contractor’s supervisors will use this 
data to manage the activities. 
 
Traffic management will see traffic diversions put in place during these works, with vehicles leaving the 
southern part of the port (i.e. from Empress Road and Webb Dock Drive) being diverted via the TALA car 
park and Kooringa Way. 
 
We thank you for your patience during these necessary works.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


